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North Dundas Council News & Updates

Highlights from the November 14th
Council Meeting

Dog Tags will no longer be mandatory within the
Township. However, it will be required that dogs are
identifiable in some way. (eg. microchip/tag)

The Marionville Battery Storage project support

request was deferred pending additional information.
Shauna Baggs from Cornwall Business Enterprise

Centre provided an overview of the services and
programs they offer. For more information, visit:
businessenterprisecentre.ca

A Water & Sewer rate increase was approved effective
January 1st, 2024. An information pamphlet on the
changes will be sent out to residents with their January
quarterly water bill.

The Township has launched “Let’s Connect North
Dundas”, a new Community Engagement website for

the community to receive updates and comment on -
Municipal projects. Visit: letsconnect.northdundas.com




